
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Spring is just around the corner, and we are excited to welcome March with new 

learning experiences and fun activities at Bridlewood Children's Centre! Thank you for 

your continued support in making our centre a wonderful place for your children to 

learn and grow. 

Important Dates & Events: 

March 17 – St. Patrick’s Day Celebration: 

We will celebrate with festive crafts and activities. Children are welcome to wear 

green to join in the fun! 

March 20 – First Day of Spring and Persian’s New Year 

Outdoor Play: As the weather begins to warm up, please continue to send appropriate 

outdoor clothing, including waterproof boots and rain gear for those muddy spring 

days. 

Health & Wellness: If your child is feeling unwell, we kindly ask that they stay home 

to help keep everyone healthy. 

March Learning Themes 

This month, our classrooms will focus on themes of growth, renewal, and exploration! 

Children will participate in: 

Spring-themed crafts and activities 

Learning about weather changes and plant growth 

Exploring colours, rainbows, and nature through hands-on experiences 

This month we have a guest who is going to be attending the Bunny room for two 

weeks. Its our pleasure to announce Sevyn Lee will be with us for the last two weeks 

of March creating long lasting memories for all in Miss Lisa and Miss Ann’s class. 

Thank you for your support and for being a part of our Bridlewood community. 

Warm regards, Bridlewood Children's Centre Team

March 2025


